American Steamship Owners Mutual Protection and Indemnity Association, Inc.

CIRCULAR

SEPTEMBER 13, 2005
CIRCULAR NO. 25/05
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION

Dear Member:

LOSS PREVENTION POSTERS

Your Managers are pleased to announce the
publication of four loss prevention posters. They
have been developed in light of the success of
the Club’'s booklets Preventing Fatigue and
Shipboard Safety. The posters are the first in a
series  addressing safety, environmental
protection and maritime security. Further posters
will be released in sets of 2 to 4 over the coming
year.

These posters will address a variety of topical
subjects including port State control, oily water
separation, maritime security and preventing
fatigue.

As with Preventing Fatigue and Shipboard
Safety, Members will be supplied with sufficient
copies of each poster for distribution to all their
entered vessels.

For further information regarding American Club
loss prevention posters, please contact Dr.
William Moore, Vice President, Loss Prevention,
Risk Control and Technical Services for the
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc. at +1-212-847-
4542 or wmoore@american-club.net.

Yoprs faithfully,

Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Manager
60 Broad Street — 37th Floor
New York, New York 10004 U.S.A.
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